5.1.c.

Glendale Support letter

As president of the Hamilton and Area Curling Association (HACA) | personally
support Glendale’s efforts to find a new curling facility in the Hamilton area.

Club Link’s decision to close Glendale’s curling section has already effected two
long running bonspiels. Both the Harry Clark Memorial Little Rock Bonspiel and
the Mixed Curling Classic are having problems finding a venue for the 2019/20
season.

A new curling facility would be welcomed by both recreational and competitive
curlers.
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Gary Bresnahan
President

Hamilton and Area Curling Association






